No. EDN-KGR(01)(NO EGov) - Dated:
Office of the Deputy Director of Higher Eduoflav.lon
Kangra at Dharamshala
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All the Principals/HMs
G.S.S.8., G.H.S. and Private Schools of District Kangra

Subiject: Coordination with the teams visiting schoolsjciyﬂl_eﬂ_iﬁ!i‘—(ipﬁ@—w'

Memo:

: This is in reference to the directions received from the District Admlnl‘f-ilrzt!mj
during the meeting of District Leve] Monitoring Committee for quarter January to March 2025
held on 28-02-2025 under the chairmanship of the worthy ADC Kangra.

In this context it is being informed that as per the observations qf the
committee there are many schools where the AADHAR information of the enrolled students ls.not
updated which is also hampering the process of the updation of the APAAR Id generat1c?n,
Moreover it was shared by the teams visiting the schools that certain heads do not cooperate with

them. This has been viewed seriously by the district administration.

Hence you are directed to fully cooperate with these teams visitigg your
schools so that the process of the updation of the AADHAR of the students is carried out

smoothly.

Deputy Director of Higher Education
Kangra at Dharamshala

This is for your strict compliance in the matter.

Copy To:

1. The Additional Deputy Commissioner, Kangra at Dharamshala (for information
please)

Deputy Director of Higher Education
Kangra at Dharamshala



